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August 20, 2008

Ms. Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation
544 61 Street

Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham:

On behalf of The Jewish Guild for the Blind’s Board of Directors,
staff, and especially the thousands of blind or visually impaired infants,
children, adults, and elderly that we serve each year, thank you for the
generous gift of $10,000 from the Graham Family Foundation for a one-year
grant to support The Guild’s Saturday Teen Computer Program.

The Guild strives to meet the complex needs of people of all ages who
are blind or visually impaired by developing innovative programs, expanding
our reach into new communities, and targeting outreach and services to those
who have, or are at highest risk for vision loss and need our services the
most, regardless of their economic circumstances.

QOur ability to improve the quality of our programs and expand our
services is possible because of your commitment and support. Thank you,
once again, for your vote of confidence in our work and continued generosity

to The Guild.
Sincerely,

s

Alan R. Morse, ID, P
President and CEO

P.S. No goods or services were teceived in exchange for this gift which was
received on August 13, 2008. The Guild’s Tax ID # 1s 13-1623854.
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